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December 28, 2017 

 

 

 

RE: County survey around Bullfrog Pond 

 

 

Dear Homeowner: 

 

The County of Loudoun is responsible for the four inlet pipes that take stormwater into the pond.  Representatives of the 

county’s Department of General Services, Public Works Division oversee the stormwater management program.  Their 

engineers have advised us that they will be surveying the pond inlets in the coming weeks to delineate the tree preserve 

and protected wetlands areas.  Land surveyors will mark these areas with stakes and/or tape.  Please DO NOT REMOVE 

or relocate these survey markers.  The survey work will not encroach onto any private property and will not hinder 

activities.  We expect surveying to be performed in January.  Additional information regarding work to be performed will 

be distributed in the coming months as further details are received. 

 

If you have questions regarding this information, please contact Karl E. Evans, Senior Stormwater Engineer at 703-771-

5358 or Karl.Evans@loudoun.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sarah Gerstein 
 

Sarah E. Gerstein, CMCA®, AMS®, LSM®, PCAM® 

General Manager 

Broadlands Association, Inc. 
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